
Primrose Hill Primary School 
 Princess Road, Regent’s Park, London NW1 8JL 

 Tel:   020 7722 8500                           

 admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk      

 www.primrosehill.camden.sch.uk 

 

23rd September 2022 

Yarn Bombing 

Craft project for Parents                     

Calling all parents, aunties, uncles, grandparents and carers that can 

crochet or knit, for a ‘yarn bombing’ project, but if you do not know how to 

crochet or knit, no problem, we can teach you. 

This can be a fun time for parents to get together and have some creative 

time for yourself. Learn a new skill and make our school standout even 

more! 

When we have all the crochet and knitted pieces, we will involve the children 

to help us ‘yarn bomb’ around the school. 

We will meet on Thursday 13 October 9am in the community room for our 

first session. Please come and join the fun. If you have crochet and knitting 

needles, please bring them with you. 

‘Yarn Bombing’ – What is it? 

Is a type of graffiti or street art that applies colourful displays of knitted or 

crocheted yarn, rather than paint. It is also called wool bombing, yarn 

storming, guerrilla kitting, urban knitting or graffiti knitting. 

We would really appreciate donations of yarn to help this project 

come to life! 
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